


 

   
 

         
             

          
 

           
 

                  
       
        

 
              

 
              

             
 

 
            

 
        

 
 

  
 

Response rates discussed. 

Faculty Perception Survey comments are shared on screen only. 
People on phone can only refer to paper copy at later date. 
Notes may be taken, no screen shots or files circulated. 

Several votes to return to comments at the April 30 meeting. 

La Rue moves to hold an additional faculty senate meeting on April 30 to continue to 


